
 

 

Russell George AM 
Chair – Economy, Infrastructure & Skills Committee 
National Assembly for Wales  

 

 

20 November 2019 

Dear Russell 

M4 Relief Road Costs 

As you aware, the Public Accounts Committee scrutinised the Welsh Government 
in July on the costs to date of the M4 Relief Road project. The Committee have 
concluded their work on this issue for now and I attach copies of detailed 
correspondence between myself and Andrew Slade, Director General, Economy, 
Skills and Natural Resources Group at the Welsh Government, which I hope will be 
helpful in your Committee’s future work on this issue following publication of the 
Lord Burns Review.  

Vikki Howells AM and Oscar Asghar AM are Members of both Committee and have 
agreed to update Public Accounts Committee on the work your Committee 
undertakes.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Nick Ramsay AM 
Chair 

 

  


